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Show Racism The Red Card! 

Friday 16th October 

As a part of the school’s commitment to ending 

racism we will be joining up with ‘Show Racism 

The Red Card’ next Friday and asking all chil-

dren to wear a red top for the day. 

Each October Show Racism the Red Card 
holds its annual Wear Red Day! 
The 6th annual Wear Red Day will take place 
across England, Wales and Scotland on Fri-
day 16th October 2020.  

 
Wear Red Day is a national day of action 

which encourages schools, businesses and 

individuals to wear red and donate £1 to help 

fund anti-racism education for young people 

and adults across the UK. 

 

So please show solidarity with the school by 

sending your child in wearing a read top next 

Friday and if you can please donate £1 to 

help the school combat racism. 

 

Remote Learning 

In the event of either a school, local 

or national lockdown we will pro- vide 

lessons for children online using 

Google Classroom. This is a web 

based platform that allows children to access 

work set by their teacher in a safe way. 

The children are already using Google Class-

room at school in preparation, they are finding it 

very easy to use. 

Google classroom will be supplemented with 

English and Mathematics resources such as 

Nessy, Spelling Shed and Times Tables Rock-

stars. 

Remote Learning Survey 

Thank you to all of the parents and carers that 

have completed the survey sent out yesterday. If 

you haven't seen it yet please check your email 

inbox, it only takes a couple of minutes and will 

enable us to better plan our remote learning of-

fer. 

Family Group 

I’m happy to be able to announce a new venture 

for The Cedars—a parents and carers ’Family 

Group’. We will be working with School and Fam-

ily Works to host the group, hopefully starting af-

ter half term.  

The group will be led by a professional from 

School and Family Works and members of the 

school staff. Please 

look at the next page of 

the newsletter for more 

information.  

 



Find out more by either phoning/emailing the school or visit 

www.sfwfamilygroup.org 




